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Brussels, 24/07/2009

CLEPA Press release in response to the European Commission Communication on the proposed future competition law regime for motor vehicle sector
CLEPA welcomes the proposals made by the European Commission to give the European Aftermarket long-lasting and sustainable directions, as well as improved and robust regulations that can be enforced.

It has been and remains CLEPA position that motorists in Europe should have a right to go to the workshop of their choice, authorized or independent and that both should be in a position to provide safe maintenance and repair services. Such freedom of choice for repair and maintenance work requires that the independent sector has equal access to spare parts and technical repair information including by means of dual branding of components.
In addition, whilst a warranty may normally be seen as a consumer benefit, it should not be considered acceptable for it to limit the choice of parts or workshops for regular maintenance work or accident repair. 
CLEPA is encouraged that these aspects have been taken up by the Commission and will submit its detailed comments to the Commission in the coming weeks.

For more information, please contact Mr. Josef Frank, Director Aftermarket:

Tel: +32 (0)2 743.91.43; e-mail: aftermarket@clepa.be
CLEPA is the European umbrella membership organisation representing the interests of the global automotive supply industry. 83 of the world's most prominent suppliers for car parts, systems and modules and 28 National trade associations and European sectoral associations are members of CLEPA, representing more than 3,000 companies, employing more than three million people and covering all products and services within the automotive supply chain. Based in Brussels, Belgium, CLEPA is recognized as the natural discussion partner by the European Institutions, United Nations and fellow associations (ACEA, JAMA, MEMA, etc).
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